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No.7044                                                              Parliamentary Notice Office 

 

Entry in Parliamentary Notice Office 

 

As members are aware, Parliamentary Notice Office (Room No. 23, 

Parliament House) receives all notices and communications from members, 

supplies various forms for the use of members and renders assistance to the 

members with regard to their Parliamentary work. 

 

At a meeting held by the Speaker with the Leaders of Parties/Groups on 

27 March, 1990, it was decided that members may not insist upon taking their 

guests/friends/relatives inside Parliamentary Notice Office and in any case they 

may not be permitted to stay there or to use office phones as it leads to avoidable 

congestion in the room and serious inconvenience to other members in their 

Parliamentary work. 

 

Members are accordingly requested not to insist upon bringing their 

guests/friends/relatives inside the Parliamentary Notice Office. 

 

Kind co-operation of members is solicited. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                    

SNEHLATA SHRIVASTAVA  

                                                                           Secretary General 



  
 

 

 

 


